
 

North Spain April Followup 
    

 

 

Dear Prayer Warriors, 

 

As I mentioned in our last prayer letter, we had an event in the nearby town of 

Zaidin this past weekend. It is a small town of 1,700 people. Most people there 

work in agriculture, small industries and shops, or travel to big cities for work. 

  

A handful of people with family ties to Zaidin came to help out and brought 

evangelistic material, gospels of John and other Christian books about family, 

apologetics, etc. 

 

We set up early in the day and stayed until the evening. The morning was the 

busiest and we were able to hand out many gospels of John and tracts. We had 

conversations with people about the materials, the reason we were there, and 

what they could do if they wanted to learn more. Everyone was very polite and 

many said that they would read what we gave them. 

 

We saw many people from Bulgaria, Romania, and northern Africa. A man from 

our group came prepared with evangelistic materials in different languages and 

was almost always able to offer them something in their native language.  

 



 

  

When some teenagers came by, we offered them a comic book with the story 

of Jesus. One said, “I don't like the topic, but it looks interesting…I might read 

it.” I appreciated his honesty and I do hope he reads it. 

 

The afternoon brought less people to our street. An atheist approached us 

during a slow time and said that she didn't want anything and didn't believe 

what we believed. She criticized religion and said that she only expects help 

from her own family—“never from a religion or from people who believe in 

God.”  When she finished, we appreciated her honesty and tried to connect 

what she said with something that could give her a different impression of 

Jesus, but she wasn't interested anymore. 
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We had a great time, and I ask you to pray for the people we connected with, 

and for the work God can do in their hearts toward repentance and faith. We 

hope to see those people again and be able to continue conversations or start 

new ones soon. Please help us praying for the lost people in Zaidin. 

 

All for Jesus! 

 

Victor and Maddy Ramirez 

ramirezinspain.com  

 

Support the North Spain Project  
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